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PTA UPDATE 
We are all very excited about the imminent arrival of our new scrambler unit 
which is being installed over the half term break. This is the result of the 
amazing fundraising efforts of the community over the last couple of years and 
will be a fantastic enhancement to the children’s playtimes. We are still hoping to 
also add the outdoor classroom later next term but need as much support as 
possible for the remaining PTA events this year in order to afford this.  

Thank you to everyone who has already volunteered their time to support the 
Summer Fair. If you haven’t and you are able to chip in even just with just an 
hour or so on a stall, please email Jenny at pta.chps@gmail.com 

In advance of the Fair itself on Saturday 28th June, we would like to share the 
following important dates: 

Thursday 19th June: chocolate donations (nut free please!) 
Friday 27th June: bottle donations for the tombola 

Both of the above dates will also be dress down days for the children! 

School Discos - Tuesday 1st July  

Due to an incredibly busy last few weeks of term, the summer term discos will 
take place on Tuesday 1st July. Early years (during the afternoon) and Years 1-3 
(3.15-4.15pm) will remain the same but please note the slightly later start for 
the Years 4-6 disco which will this time begin at 6pm. This is a change we are 
trialling to ensure a safe transition between events (including having to factor in 
Kids Club and extra curricular clubs).

 PARALYMPIAN VISIT - SPONSORSHIP 
We are thr i l l ed to announce tha t 
Paralympian Michael Churm will be visiting 
the school on Monday 16th June. Michael 
will share his inspiring sporting journey and 
run a fun, sponsored fitness circuit with all 
the children to help school fund new sports 
equipment! 
Click here to set up a sponsorship page for 
your child! More information to follow after 
the break.

DIGITAL WELLBEING PARENT SESSION 
This will now take place straight after school on Thursday 
3rd July. This is one of the most significant issues we 
need an awareness of, both as parents and educators 
so we strongly encourage as many of you as possible 
to join us for this, regardless of the age of your child. 

The session will include a look at a range of issues relating 
to online safety as well as lots of practical tips for ensuring 
your child has a positive relationship with technology.

mailto:pta.chps@gmail.com
https://sportal.greatathletes.org/events/77644/promo
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DATES FOR THE DIARY  
For a full list of dates for the 2024-25 academic 
year, please see our Annual Planner which can be 
accessed by clicking on this link. 

10th-12th June - Poverty Proofing Audit 

11th June - School Photos  

16th June - Michael Churm Paralympian Visit 

17th June - Tom McLaughlin Author Visit 

17th June - Y4/5 Bridgewater Hall Performance   

20th June - INSET Day  

26th June - Express Uniform Pop-Up Shop 

27th June - Year 1 Assembly 

28th June - PTA Summer Fair  

3rd July - Digital Wellbeing workshop for parents  

10th July - Sports Day 

11th July - Transition Day 

11th July - Reports sent out  

A VERY BOOKY WEEK! 
This week we’ve not only had the visit into school of 
the amazing Jenny Pearson,  but have also taken a 
lucky group of children to the Hay Festival in Wales to 
see sessions from a number of fabulous authors 
including Jasbinder Bilan and Katherine Rundell!

SPORTS DAY 
We are pleased to share the date of this years Sports 
Day which will take place on the morning of Thursday 
10th July.  

Our colleagues at Laurus Cheadle Hulme have kindly 
agreed to let us use their grounds for the event. More 
details to follow nearer the time. 

KIDS CLUB DEBTS 
We are in the process of reallocating Kids Club places for the 
second half of the Summer Term. Please be advised that any 
outstanding debts must be paid in full before your child's 
place can be confirmed. We will not allocate places to 
families with unpaid balances.  

Prompt payment is essential to secure your place as, in line 
with our Charging Policy which can be found on the school 
website, we will allocate your place to the next family on the 
waiting list should the balance not be cleared.  

If you are unsure about your balance or have any further 
questions or concerns, please contact school as soon as 
possible. 

UNIFORM POP-UP SHOP 
Our uniform supplier Express Uniform will be on site with a 
pop-up shop after school on Thursday 26th June. 

By this time they expect to be stocking the updated items 
but in the meantime, discounted existing stock can be found 
on their website which can be accessed through the uniform 
page of our website here.

EID 
Best wishes to all our families celebrating Eid 
Al-Adha over the half term break!

STOCKPORT SEND, NEURODIVERSITY & 
WELLBEING OFFER 

Stockport produce a range of resources and 
support for families and this Padlet (linked 
here) outlines available help from when 
parents/carers first recognise a difference or 
need in their young person, as well as for 
those on the waiting list for an Autism and/or 
ADHD assessment, or those with a formal 
diagnosis through upcoming drop-in sessions 
and training, and access recorded webinars.

https://padlet.com/autismprogrammestockport/stockport-s-send-neurodevelopmental-wellbeing-offer-1s5foqizsss432y7
https://padlet.com/autismprogrammestockport/stockport-s-send-neurodevelopmental-wellbeing-offer-1s5foqizsss432y7
https://www.cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk/school-uniform/
https://www.cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk/school-uniform/
https://www.cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/9/CHPS-Annual-School-Planner-2024-25-0125_v3.pdf
https://www.cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/9/CHPS-Annual-School-Planner-2024-25-0125_v3.pdf
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